Bal Bharati

" PUBLIC SCHOOL
Sector-21, Noida, G.B. Nagar

Circular No.02/2022-23 Date : 05 April, 2022

Dear Parents,

. The School will remain closed on 14 and 15t April, 2022 on account of Mahavir Jayanti
and Good Friday.

. 09 April, 2022 (Saturday) will be a working day for the staff and students of the school to
give a holiday on 16t April to the students. This is on demand of the parents to have a
continuous enjoyable weekend.

Summing up, the school will remain closed on 14, 15, 16 & 17 April, 22.
Wishing you all joy, good health and happiness!!!
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